
From: Ann Dominick <ann.dominick@ALSDE.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2025 8:21 PM
To: letheridge@troy.edu<letheridge@troy.edu>; Teri Prim <tprim@tuskegee.edu>; 
amilner@umobile.edu<amilner@umobile.edu>; 
rsmith27@una.edu<rsmith27@una.edu>; 
apendergrass@uwa.edu<apendergrass@uwa.edu>; 
melissa.arnold@wallacestate.edu<melissa.arnold@wallacestate.edu>; 
cgolden@oakwood.edu<cgolden@oakwood.edu>; 
spreyear@rstc.edu<spreyear@rstc.edu>; 
neasterling@jeffersonstate.edu<neasterling@jeffersonstate.edu>; Angela Love 
<azl0009@auburn.edu>; Ashley Sullivan <aeh0059@auburn.edu>; 
melinda.pell@cv.edu<melinda.pell@cv.edu>; 
dana.einfeld@coastalalabama.edu<dana.einfeld@coastalalabama.edu>; 
rachel.etheridge@coastalalabama.edu<rachel.etheridge@coastalalabama.edu>; 
carolyn.henderson@drakestate.edu<carolyn.henderson@drakestate.edu>; 
acarter@escc.edu<acarter@escc.edu>; rreed@alasu.edu<rreed@alasu.edu>; 
johanna.massey@aamu.edu<johanna.massey@aamu.edu>
Subject: Alabama Numeracy Act Mini-Course Registration
 
Good evening!

You are currently registered for the ANA Mini-Course, "Patterns, Functions, and 
Algebraic Reasoning."  

June 9-13, 2025
8:30-3:30 daily (with some homework in between)
ALSDE Birmingham Office 
1800 International Park Drive
Birmingham, AL 35243

Registration is free with lunch on your own. 

Please confirm your registration or let us know if your plans have changed by emailing 
Ann Dominick @ ann.dominick@alsde.edu .
We look forward to a great week of enjoying learning math together!
 

Ann Dominick, Ed.D.
Task Force and Policy Administrator
Office of Mathematics Improvement
Alabama State Department of Education
cell 205-222-7510
 


